
 

 
 

August 10, 2018 
 
Re: Archer Forward: DWP Improvements 

 
Dear Neighbor:  
 
We are writing to inform you of DWP required improvements that will be happening on 
Sunset Blvd. This work will take place over ten weeks with an anticipated start date of August 
18, 2018. Work will occur Tuesday – Friday from 9:00 am – 3:00 pm and Saturday from 8:00 
am – 6:00 pm.  
 
At least one lane will remain open in each direction during the entire duration of this work. 
The work will take place in (5) phases as outlined in the below graphic.  
 

 
 
For any questions, please contact the Construction Relations Liaison, reachable via email at 
construction@archer.org or telephone at 424-465-6000.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

 
 
Elizabeth English, Head of School 


